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Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro — Near-Term Reliability Report, May 15, 2020

Demand Forecast

Page 13 of the Near-Term Reliability Report, May 15, 2020 states that, “Hydro’s forecast annual
peak demand requirements for the Newfoundland Power system are approximately 40-50 MW
higher than the peak demand forecast provided by Newfoundland Power.” Please provide an
analysis of the causes of the difference between Hydro’s forecasts in its May 2020 report and

the lower ones of Newfoundland Power.

Please refer to Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s response to CA-NLH-007.



